
From: Lyla Miklos
To: McRae, Angela
Subject: 30-Day Commenting period regarding City Council meeting time change
Date: April 9, 2019 11:38:26 PM

Dear Angela McRae,

I'd appreciate it if Council Meetings continued to be held in the evening.

I have a Monday to Friday from 8:30am to 4pm job.

Currently my work location is downtown, but due to the nature of my work my work location changes often.

I also take public transit to travel around the city.

I am an active and engaged citizen and prefer to be able to be a part of the democratic process at a time that doesn't
always require me to take a vacation day from my workplace.

Thanks
Lyla Miklos
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